
 

From Dawn’s Desk 

 

FOUND: glass cleaning kit with green cloth.  If this is yours I have it at the office. 

 

WANTED:  2 bedroom 1 bath rental.  Patricia Classen and family are moving from Kodiak Alaska to Baker City in July 

and are in need of a rental for a  few months until they can find more permanent housing.  If you have a cabin, guest 

house, etc., that you can rent to them, please contact Patricia at (907) 654-4330 or email her at 

psgalaska@yahoo.com. 

 
 
 
 
 

The KofC’s meet every 3rd Thursday of the month at 7:00 p.m. 
in the Parish Hall.  All men of the parish are welcome to attend.  

The next Meeting will be July 20, 2017. 
 
The Knights are collecting all beverage cans and 
bottles as a fundraiser for their projects.  If you have 
any that they can come and get, please call Troy 
Stewart at (541) 519-4696 to schedule a pick-up. 
 

There will be no breakfasts for the 

months of June—August. 

 

Congratulations to Sam Raabe 
on becoming our newly elected 
Grand Knight for 2017-18. 
 

There will be no Bingo for the 
months of June, July, and 
August.  See you next fall. 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
Summer Youth Camps:  WALKING WITH GOD 
2017 
High School:  July 7-9 
Middle School: July 13-16 
Grades 4-6: July 20-23 

Cynthia Norton will be chaperoning a group 

for the Grades 4-6 session, if you have a 

child that would like to attend this session please contact 

Cynthia Norton at 541-523-5652  or the Parish Office at 541-523-

4521. 

 

NORTHWEST CATHOLIC WOMEN’S CONFERENCE 
                       ABUNDANT LIFE IN CHRIST 

                         June 23rd and 24th 
DIOCESAN RETREAT CENTER AT POWELL BUTTE 

     For further information please contact Jennifer Godwin at 541-519-2060 
 

The Wild Goose study group had their last 

session in the “Wild Goose” series on 

Wednesday May 17th.  The group will not meet 

during June, July and August we will start back 

up in September. 

 

I need some strong teenagers to help move 
some furniture, etc. in the rectory.  Would like 
to do this work on the 20th of June.  If you 
would like to help please call Ann at the parish 
office at 541-523-4521.  

 

 

 

June Duties 
Funeral Dinners—6; Albs—7:   
Coffee Hour—9: No Duty—10 

Pray before the statue of Our Lady of Fatima 
at St. Thérèse 

Please join us at St. Thérèse mission church in Halfway 
to honor Our Lady of Fatima. At 10 am on the 13th of 
each month we will pray the rosary and recite the Our 
Father, the Creed, and invoke the Mother of God for 
the Holy Father’s intentions. 

Pope Francis has granted a plenary indulgence 
opportunity to “the pious faithful who visit with devotion a statue of 
Our Lady of Fatima solemnly exposed for public veneration in any 
church, oratory or proper place during the days of the anniversary of 
the apparitions, the 13th of each month from May to October (2017), 
and there devoutly participate in some celebration or prayer in 
honor of the Virgin Mary.” To obtain the plenary indulgence, the 
faithful must also fulfill the ordinary conditions.  

To learn more about the plenary indulgences attached to the 100th 
anniversary of Our Lady’s apparition at Fatima, go to 

http://www.catholicnewsagency.com/news/three-ways-to-obtain-an
-indulgence-for-the-100-year-fatima-anniversary-78258/ 
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